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Bulletin 

 

God's Work Through Our Hands 
 
Quarterly updates are being mailed to all households that have pledged to our God's Work 
Through Our Hands capital campaign.  As of March 31, 2020, $888,876 has been pledged and 
$668,055.73 received and interest earned which is roughly 75 percent of the total.  Our long-
awaited April 2nd meeting to review the interior renovations and narthex designs with the diocesan 
Liturgy Office was canceled due to the pandemic.  At this time, no new date has been set.  Thank 
you for your continuing prayerful and financial support and patience as the project moves forward. 
 

Prayer 

 
Heavenly Father, we thank you for continually blessing our parish family.  As we continue 
preparing for the future remind us that You are our hope.  Send us Your Grace that we may have 
hearts that are open to Your Will.  Guide and bless us, so that generations to come may continue 
to grow together with Christ, in this holy place.  We ask this, and all things, through Christ our Lord.  
Amen. 


